
20 January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Strike Action – Wednesday 1 February, Tuesday 28 February, Wednesday 15 March and Thursday 16 

March 2023 

As you will no doubt be aware, strike action has been announced by the National Education Union for 

Wednesday 1 February, Tuesday 28 February, Wednesday 15 March and Thursday 16 March 2023.  

At this point in time, we are preparing for the above action to go ahead, and we are unsure how this will 

affect our capacity to fully operate the school. With this in mind, please can we ask you to arrange possible 

childcare, in case we have to operate a partial closure in school. We will of course attempt to prioritise Year 

11 and Year 7 and a form of online learning will be provided for those students who are not in school.  

During the upcoming strikes, the school canteen will not be open, therefore students will need to bring a 

packed lunch. The school will provide this for any student in receipt of Free School Meals. 

Further details will be circulated next week with an update. Your support with this matter is appreciated.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher 


